
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Save the Date!! 

 
The U.S. Access Board is pleased to announce a 

Town Hall meeting!!!! 
 

May 9, 2017 from 1:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the 
 

University of Minnesota 
University Recreation and Wellness Center 

123 Harvard Street, SE 
Room 169 (Beacon Room) 

Minneapolis, MN  55455 
 

The tentative agenda includes the following: 
 

• 1:30 to 2:00 p.m. Welcoming remarks and overview of the Board 
• 2:00 to 3:00 p.m. Panel discussions 
• 3:00 to 4:00 p.m. Open Q&A session 

 
Access Board meetings are accessible to persons with disabilities. An assistive 
listening system, computer assisted real-time transcription (CART), and sign 
language interpreters will be available. Persons attending are requested to refrain 
from using perfume, cologne, and other fragrances for the comfort of other 
participants. 
 
If you need additional information, please contact Dave Yanchulis (202) 272-0026 
or yanchulis@access-board.gov. 
 

Please watch your e-mail for more details 
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